
 

Kenosha Unified School District Board of Education 

Seeks Public Input in Superintendent Search Process 
 

The KUSD Board of Education has selected the Wisconsin Association of School Boards (WASB) to 
assist in the superintendent search process to replace Interim Superintendent Bethany Ormseth. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcsfuuqrDwtHtReefB1nGdkv5d0rk7bkmpj
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0rcuuvrTosHNcqsuCQ3mI3kdjLZjBr48KP
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0kduCgqTkoEtbKf47KYmbOYorNn8bRgLTi
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/�°������ϲʿ�����2022Community
mailto:srstephe@kusd.edu

